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Blood Donation Camp (March 16, 2019) 

 
Sachdeva College of Pharmacy and GGS organized Blood Donation Camp on March 16, 2019 in 

association with Bharat Vikas Parishad, Kharar. 15 volunteers came forward to donate blood 

during the camp. A Certificate of appreciation, donation card, and refreshment was given to each 

donor as a token of gratitude. Finally, in the end; those students who had donated blood were 

given commemorating certificates. 

 

 


